
 Capital Improvements Minutes 
 
Honorable Council 
City of Newark, Ohio 
May 4, 2020 
 
The Capital Improvement Committee met on YouTube streaming via Zoom on Monday, May 4, 2020 following the 
Service Committee with these members present: 
 
Jonathan Lang - Chair 
Jeremy Blake for Dee Hall – Vice Chair 
Jeff Rath     
Mark Labutis  
Sean Fennell          
  
We wish to Report:    
  

1.   Consider Resolution No. 20-32 appropriating monies for the current expenses of the  
      municipal corporation. 
       (335 Capital Improvement Fund-$6,413.18 – Maintenance of Streets Projects) 

 
Service Director Rhodes - Two years ago we identified a need for a pedestrian crossing at Cedar Street 
and Clarendon. We removed some trees and we put the footers for this crossing in this year’s 
concrete work. This is for the remaining funds we need to add a flasher to that crossing. The funds 
would be coming out of Capital Improvement Funds. 

                     Motion by Mr. Rath to send to full council, second by Mr. Labutis 
        Motion passed by a vote of 5-0 
 

   Jonathan Lang, Chair 
 

 
  

 


